
From: Lou & Pat Saunders  
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 11:56 AM 
To: Lou Saunders <psaunders12@cogeco.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Zoning by-law amendment (file no. Zac-21-049) Ancaster 
 
My wife and I support the proposed development. We live within the old village of Ancaster in a 
townhouse located at ##.I am a senior in my 80s And a sixth generation resident of Ancaster. My 
ancestors settled in Ancaster more than 200 years ago and my relatives built and lived in many of the 
houses in the old village. 
We are aware that in our advanced age that health issues will force us to leave our vertical dwelling and 
move to something without stairs. We wish to remain in the old village but there currently is nothing 
constructed to meet our needs. The proposed development would be an suitable option for us. 
We feel the current restriction on height in the village is no longer representative of the needs of the 
community. 
We also feel that the current opposition to development is not supported by the  majority of citizens of 
Ancaster. 
 Would you please include our comments to the planning meeting on Feb.15 as well as the related 
council meeting on Feb.23 
  Thank you, 
       Luard (Lou) And Patricia Saunders. 
         
 
Sent from my iPad 
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